
MORAVIAN COLLEGE MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
SMALL ENSEMBLE COVID PROTOCOLS 

 
Protocols, guidelines and policies for Moravian College chamber ensembles: 

● Chamber ensemble rehearsals ​will be held face-to-face ​in Moravian’s large rehearsal 
spaces (Foy and Peter Halls) where participants can be safely socially distanced. 

● The guidelines prescribed for using Foy Hall and Peter Hall must be followed. 
● Concerts will be presented face-to-face as “Closed Concerts” unless the Director, and 

the students, decide to present their performance entirely online. 
● The Closed Concert will be held in Foy Hall and/or Peter Hall on the predetermined 

date. 
● The concerts will follow “Closed Concert” guidelines and can be attended by limited 

capacity audience. Any in-person attendees must comply to safety protocols (masks, 
distancing, etc.), adhere to room capacity limits, and follow Music Department “Closed 
Concert” policies.  

● Concerts will be “Zoomed.” 
● ONLINE OPTION: 

o An ensemble can decide to perform ​only online​. 
o All participants must agree to move the performance online. 
o The Director must notify the Facilities Coordinator (Blair flintom), Department 

Chair (Neil Wetzel), and Business Manager (Bill Bauman) at least 14 days BEFORE 
the scheduled concert via email to move the concert online. 

o If moved online, the Director is responsible for making any recording, and the 
editing and presenting of the group’s performance. 

 


